
 

 

 

 

Woodridge Park District 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Woodridge Park District Board of Commissioners 
will be holding a Special Meeting on Tuesday, February 18, 2020. The purpose of this 
meeting is to conduct a strategic planning board workshop. 
 
The meeting will be held at the Fred C. Hohnke Community Center, 2600 Center Drive, 
Woodridge, Illinois at 5:00 p.m.  
 
 

Jack Mahoney 
Secretary 
Board of Commissioners 


